
 

        June 16, 2021  News Flash  
 

1. AC-119 GUNSHIP ASSOCIATION -THE FIRST TWENTY YEARS PROJECT 

Our VP, Roy Davis, has been working on a short-notice project involving pictures 
of Association members at our Reunions over the past twenty years. He has made 
a 111 page Shutterfly photo book containing over 350 photographs. The books 
normally cost $240. However, when Shutterfly has one of their bi-monthly 
“unlimited pages for free” sale, we can buy the books for approximately $75 plus 
shipping. We are not sure when their next sale will be. If you are interested, click 
on the link below.  To see the book, click on the book and then click on FULL 
SCREEN.  Do not order yet but do set up a Shutterfly account. You will need a 
user name and password. We will notify you when the sale is on. If you have any 
problems, call Shutterfly customer support at (888)225-7159 or Roy at (253)549-
2044.  

            AC-119 GUNSHIP ASSOCIATION-THE FIRST TWENTY YEARS 

2. REUNION COVID 19 VACCINATIONS 

COVID 19 vaccinations are required for attending our 2021 reunion. Be sure you 
register for the reunion before making any air or room reservations. When you 
register at the reunion you will have to confirm that all in your party who are 
eligible, have received the COVID 19 vaccination. If you have not been vaccinated 
you will not be allowed to attend the reunion. We are trying to provide the safest 
environment possible for our brothers, their families and guests. Some who are 
coming have a comorbidity issue and can come only if all are vaccinated. 

 
 

https://www.shutterfly.com/share-product/?shareid=f8fccc68-bff0-4e3c-9812-d99cc75df0e2&cid=SHARPRDWEBMPRLNK
https://www.shutterfly.com/share-product/?shareid=f8fccc68-bff0-4e3c-9812-d99cc75df0e2&cid=SHARPRDWEBMPRLNK

